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May 26, 2009
The Honorable Gus Bilirakis

U.S. House of Representatives

1124 Longworth Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-4085

Dear Representative Bilirakis:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports full concurrent receipt of retired military pay and VA disability compensation and believes your proposal “The Retired Pay Restoration Act” (H.R. 811) would make substantial progress toward this goal.

The bill allows the receipt of both military retired pay and veterans’ disability compensation for any service-connected disability and authorizes a phase-in period for retirees with service-connected disabilities rated at 40% or less.

FRA appreciates your leadership on behalf of disabled military retirees, and stands ready to assist your efforts to improve their benefits. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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